
 
 

 
Annual Guam-WERI  

Water Resources Research 
Advisory Council Meeting 

 
October 1, 2010 

 
 
 

This year’s annual Guam-WERI Water Resources Research Advisory Council (WRRAC) 
meeting is set for Friday, October 1, from 9 am to 12:30 pm.  The meeting will be held in 
the WERI Building Conference Room on the lower UOG Campus.  The primary 
objectives of the meeting are: a) to review ongoing research activities within the Institute 
as they related to the water resources needs of the island, and b) update the critical water 
research needs for Guam for future projects funded through the United States Geological 
Survey’s Water Resources Research Institute Program (WWRIP) and other granting 
organizations. 
 
The annual meeting has always been a forum for fruitful discussions and exchange of 
ideas and viewpoints concerning island water problems and priorities.  It also serves as a 
catalyst for promoting and prioritizing other water resource initiatives at our Institute.  
We anticipate the usual lively, frank and productive discourse and are hopeful that you 
and /or members of your staff can join us. 
 
The meeting agenda will include general introduction of participants, remarks by the 
WERI Director, progress reports on ongoing projects by principal investigators and 
students, discussion of critical needs by agencies and individuals, open discussions, and 
prioritization of needs.  Coffee, juice, fruit and doughnuts will be served throughout the 
morning, and a cold-cut luncheon will be hosted by WERI. 
 
Please RSVP by phone (1-671-735-2685/6), FAX (1-671-734-8890), or email Ms Gwen 
Manglona (gwenm@uguam.uog.edu) as soon as you are able to do so.   We look forward 
to a large turnout and to your participation.  Thank you. 
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